IN REPLY REFER TO

FILE No.

THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

AMERICAN CONSULATE

CASABIAINCA, lMorocco,

November 30, I9L2.

Myr. L. O, Heath,
Americen Friends Service Committee,
Foreign Service Section,
93, rue Coli,
Casablanca.

Dear Mre Heeth,

I have to thank you for your letter of November 26, I942 and
confirm that the question of these three Polish nationals who wish
to reach Englend should indeed be referred to Count Czapski.

- Yours sincerely,

Colrii

E. de We liayer.



